
 
Date:  October 27, 2016 
 
To:  ILWU Watchmen Locals 26 and 75 
 
From:  Jacquie Gasparro, Manager, Pension Plans 
 
Subject: ILWU-PMA Watchmen Pension Plan – 2015 Annual Funding Notice 
 
 
Attached is a copy of the 2015 Annual Funding Notice for the ILWU-PMA Watchmen 
Pension Plan. 
 
In accordance with federal law, this Notice is being mailed to all participants in the 
ILWU-PMA Watchmen Pension Plan. 
 
 
Attachment 
 
cc: Sam Alvarado, Area Welfare Director 
 Joe Cabrales, Area Welfare Director 
 
 

A copy of this memo can be downloaded at www.benefitplans.org 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
JG:nt/opeiu29aflcio/MTP-Watchmen Pension Plan 2015 Annual Funding Notice-102716 












